
INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING FOR THE INTERNATIONAL FOOD BAZAAR? 

 
The MSU Office of International Programs is looking for volunteers for the 31st Annual International Street Food Bazaar, 
which will take place on Saturday, February 16th. If you are interested in volunteering, please fill in the form below.  All 
volunteers will receive free entry to the Bazaar (MSU Students automatically get in free).  There are three days and different 
tasks you can choose from; we will try to accommodate your requests as best as possible. For any questions, please feel free 
to contact Geraldine Govaerts by email at geraldine@montana.edu  or by phone at 994-7418.  
 
Please return this form by February 1, 2013. It can be sent by mail (MSU Office of International Programs – 400 Culbertson 
Hall – Bozeman, MT 59717), by fax (994-1619) or by email (Geraldine@montana.edu). THANK YOU! 

 

LAST NAME:       FIRST NAME: 

MAILING ADDRESS:  

PHONE NUMBER:      EMAIL:  

 

WHAT ARE YOU THE MOST INTERESTED IN (Please check):  

      Helping international students in the kitchen* 

Helping with greeting and directing the visitors during the event 

Helping at the ticket booth 

Helping with decorating the ballrooms the day before the event 

WHEN WOULD YOU BE AVAILABLE (please check)? 

Thursday night, Feb. 14 from 6 pm to 8pm (kitchen*) 

Friday morning, Feb. 15 from 10 am to 1 pm (decoration of the ballrooms) 

Friday night, Feb. 15 from 6 pm to 9 pm (kitchen*) 

Saturday morning, Feb. 16 from 10 am to 1 pm (kitchen*) 

Saturday afternoon, Feb. 16 from 3:30-5pm (during the event) 

Saturday afternoon, Feb. 16 from 5-6pm (during the event) 

Saturday afternoon, Feb 16 from 6-7pm (during the event) 

Saturday night, Feb. 16 from 7-8pm (cleanup) 

*NOTES: 

*Volunteers working in the kitchen will have to complete a 30-minute food safety training online. 
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